
 

 

CITY OF EAST HELENA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

 

DATE: March 21, 2018 

 

The City of East Helena will be holding a public meeting to discuss the Water System Master 

Plan, the Draft Environmental Assessment, recommended alternatives of the Master Plan, and 

upcoming submittal of grant applications for these recommendations. We invite the public to 

participate and comment during the development of the plan and value your participation in this 

process. Any interested person may appear and be heard. The meeting will be held at East 

Helena City Hall on Thursday, April 5 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Attending will be Robert Peccia & Associates and City Representatives. If you have any 

questions or comments, please contact East Helena City Hall at 227-5321. For more information, 

please visit the City’s Water Master Plan web page: 

 

easthelenamt.us/wmp 

 

The City of East Helena is committed to providing access to persons with disabilities for its 

meetings, in compliance with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act and the Montana 

Human Rights Act. The City will not exclude persons with disabilities from participation at its 

meetings, or otherwise deny them the City’s services, programs, or activities. Persons with 

disabilities requiring accommodations to participate in the City’s meetings, services, programs, 

or activities should contact the City Clerk, Gena Berry, as soon as possible to allow sufficient 

time to arrange for the requested accommodation, at any of the following: 

(406) 227-5321 or 

TTY Relay Service 1-800-253-4091 or 711 

306 East Main Street, P.O. Box 1170, East Helena, MT 59635 

 

INDEPENDENT RECORD 

PUBLISH AS A LEGAL AD: Sunday, March 25, 2018, Sunday, April 1, 2018 

 


